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UPM OFFICERS 

 
PRESIDENT: 

Bryce Andersen 
Cell: 651.246.0480  

 
VICE PRESIDENT: 

Bill Suchy 
Home: 651.457.4463 
Cell: 651.247.5466 

 
TREASURER: 
Wayne Muller 

Home: 507.831.5932 
Cell: 507.920.9751 

 
SECRETARY: 
Penny Dietzel 

Cell: 612.202.9933 
Fax: 1.800.322.9789 

Email: 
reigndeere@netzero.com 

 
HEAD TECH OFFICIAL: 

Terry Galle 
Cell: 763.439.3211 

Email: 
upmtech@yahoo.com 

 
 

The State Banquet for 2013 has been set for Saturday February 1st, 2014 at 
Holiday Inn and Suites (formally Wildwood Lodge)  in Lake Elmo MN  
55042.  Reservations for rooms must be made by January 1st.  You can 
make your reservations by calling 866.294.6250 (call for directions) mention 
you are with United Pullers of Minnesota to receive the block rate of $89.00 
plus tax per night for rooms with a king or two queen size beds.  Poolside 
rooms are available for $139.00 (not included in the block).    
 
Reservations for meals are as follows $28.00 per meal – Kids 10 and under 
$13.00 by January 1st. 
 
NO REFUNDS after January 1st.  Will not be able to buy meals that night as 
seating is limited.  Contact Penny ASAP after reserving meals if unable to 
attend. 
 
The agenda for the weekend is included in the packet.   
 
Registration will be done this year on Friday night from 7:00 - 9pm and Sat-
urday after the afternoon UPM session is over.   If possible those staying 
over night please have UPM memberships purchased before Saturday 
mornings meeting for you to be able to vote..   For those that are just coming 
for the meetings on Saturday and want to vote have your membership form 
filled out and give to Penny.  
 
NOTE: To vote at the membership meetings you need a UPM competition / 
2nd driver membership.    

Banquet:  
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Announcements: 

Next Newsletter: 

The next newsletter will be out in February or March with highlights from the 
banquet. 

I will be happy to print any announcement or ad for our members.  Please email them to 
Penny at reigndeere@netzero.com or call me and I will get it in the newsletter and the 
website. 

Tech  and Entry School: 

UPM would like to thank all the competitors, sponsors, promoters, and 
members for a very successful pulling season.  

We had a lot of hooks and some new events all were well attended. 
        The UPM Board        

Important News : 

NOTE:  MAKE SURE THAT ALL INFORMATION SENT TO YOU FOR THE 
BANQUET IS IN NO LATER THAN JANUARY 1ST, 2014..  AND GET 
YOUR NTPA LICENCES EARLY IN DECEMBER SO THAT YOU GET THE 
DISCOUNTED PRICE…. 

   Tech and Entry School will be done Friday night January 31st at 7pm.   

UPM LOGO: We would like to update our logo that we currently have.  We are looking to 
keep the shield and the state of Minnesota as part of the logo - we would like 
at least 3 ideas of a new one that can be voted on by the membership at the 
banquet.  Email your ideas to Penny Dietzel at reigndeere@netzero.com by 
January 25, 2014.   


